
MOST URGENT

From

Director General Higher Education, Haryana
Shiksha Sadan, Sector-5, panchkula

To

1. The Vice Chancellors of All State Universities in the State of Haryana
2. All the Principals ofGort. Colleges in the State of Haryana
3. All the Principals of Gort. Aided Colleges in the State of Haryana
4. All the Principals of Self-Financing Colleges in the State ofHaryana

Memo No. DHE-I t00 19 / S /2020-Coordination_DHE
Date, Panchkula, the a3- I t-2 a a 6

Subject: Regardi+g Strength in Hostels.

Kindly refer to the subject cited above.

As Universities and Colleges have already opened for students from 16.1 1.2020, you

are requested to inform about the number of students coming to hostels. Kindly inform the

number ofcovid-19 positive hostellers, ifany till date. you are requested to kindry update this by

today evening i.e 23.11.2020 by 06:00 pM at hechrycoord5@gmail.com.
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Deputy-Director Coordinarion
flor Director General Higher Education,

Haryana, Panchkula.


